YOU ARE CORDIALLY INVITED TO CELEBRATE THE QUEEN'S PLATINUM JUBILEE

FRIDAY 27TH MAY FROM 9.10-10.30AM

YOU ARE INVITED TO JOIN US AT A SPECIAL CELEBRATORY EVENT WITHIN THE SCHOOL GROUNDS.

WE SHALL BE PLANTING A COMMEMORATIVE SILVER BIRCH TREE AND SHARING SONGS FROM ACROSS THE DECADES OF THE QUEEN'S REIGN.

THE EVENT WILL END WITH A WHOLE SCHOOL PICNIC BRUNCH ON THE FIELD, WHICH YOU ARE WELCOME TO JOIN US FOR.



SCHOOL WILL BE PROVIDING A SMALL BRUNCH BOX FOR EACH CHILD WITHIN SCHOOL. PARENTS/CARERS ARE ASKED TO PROVIDE THEIR OWN FOOD/REFRESHMENTS IF ATTENDING.
WE HOPE THIS WILL BE A MEMORABLE HISTORIC EVENT FOR THE CHILDREN OF HOLYWELL AND LOOK FORWARD TO YOU JOINING US TO CELEBRATE.